
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Awards 
 
I am really pleased to let you know that we now offering the Duke of Edinburgh Award 
Scheme in school again. 
  
The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award is a voluntary, non-competitive programme of activities 
for anyone aged 14-24. Doing their DofE gives young people the opportunity to 
experience new activities or develop new skills. There are three progressive levels of 
programmes which when successfully completed lead to a Bronze, Silver or Gold 
Award. More information is to be found at www.DofE.org. 
 
The Bronze Award is open to all students in Years 9 and the Silver Award is open to all 
students in Years 10 and 11.  They have received further information about the Award 
in assemblies last week. Our Duke of Edinburgh Leader is Mrs V Murphy and she will be 
hosting a meeting for interested students and parents on Wednesday 20th September 
at 6.30pm in the School Hall, where you will be able to find out more information and 
ask any questions you may have. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact me on: 
vmurphy@boroughbridgehigh.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you this evening.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs V Murphy 


